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Friday 20th October 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you are all ready for the half term break. I know the children have worked very hard and deserve a well-earned rest. Next half term is a very busy term as we approach Christmas therefore, I thought it was important to keep you up to date with some events that have been and those that are still to come. As we approach this very busy time, please look out for emails and messages as we try to keep you updated.
Staff News
It is with great sadness that we will be saying goodbye to Mr Andrews at the end of the Christmas Term. He will be relocating to work abroad. Mr Andrews has shown great commitment to Old Stratford Primary School and will be missed by children and staff alike. We hope that we can give him a good send off at the end of the term and thank him for all his hard work.
A recruitment process has already been ongoing, and Mrs Louise Van Levyland has been appointed to take over from Mr Andrews in January. There will be time for Mr Andrews to meet with Mrs Van Levyland before he leaves to ensure the children receive a smooth handover.
Mrs Katie King has also been appointed to take over from Miss MacDonald in January. Again, there will be time for Miss MacDonald to do a handover to ensure the transition goes as smooth as possible.

Furthermore, we have also appointed 2 Teaching Assistants to join the Old Stratford team. We have appointed Mrs Katie Corrigan who will be working in Year 3 and Mrs Rowena Formby who will be working in Year 2. I hope you will join me in making sure that all new staff members are made to feel welcome as they begin their journey here at Old Stratford School.
Parents Evening

Thank you to all parents that came to Parent’s Evening this week. It was good to see it so well attended. I would like to say thank you to OSSA for organising the second hand book sale and thank you to all those that donated books.
Year 6 Class Assembly
Year 6 were the first class to perform their Class Assembly this week. A big well done to all of them. The children worked hard on writing the script for the assembly which was very entertaining and explained all the adventures they got up to on their residential trip to Condover Hall.
Attention Year 6 Parents Final Reminder!

The applications for secondary school places have already opened for children in Year 6. Applications are made online https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/secondary-school-places  The closing date is 31st October 2023. Please do everything you can to get your application in on time. Late applications are not dealt with until on-time applications have been considered and therefore parents are much less likely to be offered a place at one of their preferred schools if they apply late.
Please also be aware that this information applies to children who are currently being educated outside of their normal cohort, i.e – those in current Year 5 but are chronologically Year 6. Parents/carers may need to make an application now with a request to delay their application to September 2025. More information can be found on this on the government website under ‘Children taught in different year group’.
I hope you all have an enjoyable half term and we will see you all back on Monday 30th October.

Kind regards,




Miss Morris 

